
The  Learning  Program  Boston  is   
Recruit ing  Volunteers  for  2016-­‐2017!  

Unique  and  Hands-­‐On  Professional  Development  
Opportunity  for  Student  Teachers  and  Educators    

	
  
Are	
  you	
  interested	
  in	
  learning	
  more	
  about	
  best	
  practices	
  to	
  support	
  students	
  with	
  intellectual	
  disabilities	
  in	
  
school?	
  	
  Join	
  us	
  at	
  the	
  Learning	
  Program	
  Boston!	
  
	
  
 
The Learning Program is an early literacy and numeracy 
program for elementary-age children with Down 
syndrome.  Our student classes are run by special 
educators and include other therapists and 
paraprofessionals.  
 
We are currently looking for volunteers to assist in our 
children’s program which runs from September 2016 
through May 2017.  
 
Volunteers will have the opportunity to: 

• Access professional development related to 
research-based best practices designed to 
support students with Down syndrome and other 
intellectual disabilities 

• Work directly with students alongside experienced 
educators and related service providers 

• Earn community service volunteer hours 
• Earn credit for on-site hours required for your 

education program 
 

 
 
For more information and 
please contact:  
Maureen Blazejewski  
Director of Student Programs 
mblazejewski@321foundation.org  
 
 

 
To learn more about us please check out our website - www. 321foundation.org 

	
   	
  

	
  

 

The Learning Program is developed by the Down Syndrome Foundation and is implemented in the greater Boston area by the 3-21 
Foundation, Inc. a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. 

Program Dates:  
September 24, 2016 
October 15, 2016 
November 5, 2016 
December 10, 2016 
January 7, 2017 
February 4, 2017 
March 4, 2017 
April 1, 2017 
April 29, 2017 
May 20, 2017 
June 10, 2017 (make-up) 
 
Times: 
Session 1 –  8:00-10:00 AM 
Session 2 – 10:00-12:00 PM 
 
Location:   
St. Demetrios Church 
57 Brown Street, Weston, MA 


